
 

 

 

 

 
 
16th September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
On Friday 30th September we are taking the whole school to the Eden Project on two 
coaches. Children need to arrive at school at normal time and pick up as usual at 3:15pm.  
 
Your child will need: 
 

 Full school uniform. 

 A water bottle and packed lunch. All children in Plym & Cremyll and children in 
receipt of free school meals will be provided with a packed lunch.  

 A small backpack and a waterproof coat.  
 
The workshop each class will be participating in:  
Class Lynher - Rainforest Uncovered  
Class Tamar – Puzzling Plants 
Class Cremyll – Ready Steady Sow 
 
Class Plym will be exploring the Eden Project.  
 
The school are substantially subsidising the visit, transport and workshops but we ask that 
you contribute £10 per child (£5 for children in receipt of benefits related free school meals). 
Please use ParentPay for this. If you need another copy of your activation letter for 
ParentPay, please contact the office. 
 
We are looking forward to this fun day out.   
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Rebecca Norton  
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